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Beginning July 1, 2025, RealRx will be our new Pharmacy Benefit Manager (PBM), helping lower 
prescription costs while maintaining great service. More details will be shared on May 1st. 
 
What You Need to Know  

• Most employees will experience a seamless transition-except for potential savings! 
  

• RealRx may classify some medications differently. If your prescriptions are affected, you'll be 
notified before July 1st. 
  

• Take your new health plan ID card to the pharmacy starting July 1st (cards will arrive in late 
June). 
  

Why the Change? 
Prescription costs are rising, and after a thorough review, RealRx was chosen to provide quality 
administration at lower costs. 
 
What's Next? 
During Open Enrollment, we'll share:  

• How to find participating pharmacies 
• The new formulary (list of covered medications and tiers) 
• Contact for RealRx 

Visit our Open Enrollment page and stay tuned for more updates! 
 
Wishing you health and wellness, 
 
University Human Resource Management (UHRM) 

https://benefits.utah.edu/annual-open-enrollment/

